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Our Church Hall continues to be well used.   Regular features are the fortnightly 

coffee mornings, table tennis, skittles and Parish Council meetings in addition to 

Church fundraising functions and other one-off events. 

Although the hire charges are deliberately kept at a modest level, the Hall 

breaks even taking one year with another.   When it comes to repairs and 

improvements, the Hall Committee inevitably has to look elsewhere.   The 

Committee is most grateful to the former Wind and Solar Fund Committee for 

its support over many years.   The most recent project to enjoy the Fund’s 

approval is the maintenance and upgrading of  the electrics which will be 

carried out in the late spring. 

The Hall Committee much appreciates all the excellent work undertaken by the 

Hall Manager, Gerd Willetts, whose dedication to the Hall is second to none. 

The Hall is now more than one hundred years old but it has adapted 

uncomplainingly to modern conditions while retaining a degree of old world 

charm and continues to serve a vital community purpose as well as it has ever 

done. 


